Midcoast Community Council
An elected Municipal Advisory Council to the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
Serving 12,000 coastal residents
P.O. Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

July 14, 1999

Mr. Sam Herzberg

Project Planner, Parks & Recreation Division

County of San Mateo Environmental Services Agency
455 County Center, 4th Floor

Redwood City, CA 94063-1646

(650) 363-4020 FAX: (650) 599-1721

Dear Sam;

This letter represents a change in the recommendations from the Midcoast Community
Council to the San Mateo County Parks and Recreation Division

in response to the Initial Study and Notice Of Preparation for the SanMateo County Trails
Plan Program Environmental Impact Report. The following recommendation was
approved by the Midcoast Community Council at its regular meeting of July 13, 1999,
and represents a change to our original recommendation in the letter attached.

b) "Montara Mountain Ridge Trail" - From the Peak Road in McNee Ranch State
Park, up to North Peak of Montara Mountain, south along the ridge on

existing service roads, to intersect with the designated "Scarper View

Trail". This ridge trail would provide simultaneous Ocean and Bay views, and have
minimized impact on the SF Watershed lands as it follows the western boundaries.
Lateral trails to the designated "Ridge Trail" are possible using existing service roads.

Thank you for incorporating this change into our recommendations.

Mary Hobbs

Vice-Chair, Midcoast Community Council
(Chair, MCC Parks & Recreation Committee)
PO Box 64, Moss Beach, CA 94038



